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Andrew Brought Discusses OSHA and COVID-19

Workplace Safety

Spencer Fane attorney Andrew Brought was recently quoted in an article for

Business Insurance discussing the Occupational Safety and Health Administration’s
(OSHA) regulations for ensuring a safe and healthy work environment.

Titled “Guidance on masks, virus testing toughens,” the article outlines OSHA’s
updated safety standards, non-compliance citations, and the impact COVID-19 has
made in the workplace. Andrew noted, “OSHA continues to cite employers under the
general duty clause.”

To read the full article, please click here.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/andrew-c-brought/
http://info.businessinsurance.com/rs/432-FXE-547/images/BI_0921.pdf

